
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
21 December 2017 
 
 
 
 
Tony Randle 
fyi-request-6419-7e88c351@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Tony 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 
Thank you for your email to the NZ Transport Agency of 23 November 2017 requesting the following 
information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

• a copy of the "Scenario Development Spreadsheet" referred to in [Design Workstream Note 2 – 

Scenario Longlist Development] 

 

• a copy of the information related to the "third and final workshop in this long listing process" 

[described in Memo: Long List MCA Assessment Workshop (30 November 2016]... [including] 

the workshop Agenda, workshop Minutes, any documentation sent out for the workshop, any 

documentation or presentations to the workshop and any meeting notes or reports from the 

workshop. 

 
As the Let’s Get Wellington Moving programme is a joint initiative between the Transport Agency, 
Wellington City Council and Greater Wellington Regional Council, I am responding to your request on 
behalf of the Transport Agency. 
 
The Scenario Development Spreadsheet referred to in Design Workstream Note 2 – Scenario Longlist 
Development is available online at http://getwellymoving.co.nz/assets/Documents/Scenario-
Development/Long-List-Scenario-Development.pdf. I am therefore refusing this part of your request 
under section 18(d) of the Act, as the document is publicly available online. 
 
A third and final workshop in the long listing process was not carried out as originally planned. I am 
therefore refusing this part of your request under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act, as the 
document alleged to contain the information requested does not exist. 

http://getwellymoving.co.nz/assets/Documents/Scenario-Development/Long-List-Scenario-Development.pdf
http://getwellymoving.co.nz/assets/Documents/Scenario-Development/Long-List-Scenario-Development.pdf


 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, you have the right to apply to an Ombudsman 
for an investigation and review of the decision to refuse this information. For more information, the 
Ombudsman website is www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/. 
 
If you would like to discuss this reply, please contact me by email at barry@mein.co.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Barry Mein 

Programme Director, Let’s Get Wellington Moving 
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